
Bethany Bible Church               Vacation Bible School 
 

 Code of Dress and Conduct 
 

Our purpose in conducting Vacation Bible School is that we might direct children into a 
personal relationship with Jesus Christ.  Some of the children who attend our VBS might not 
otherwise have opportunity to learn of Jesus.  Our appearance and demeanor is extremely 
important.  
 
While serving on the staff of Bethany’s VBS we ask that you follow these few simple rules of 
dress and conduct.  We are not seeking to be legalistic in our approach but rather to present 
an appropriate Christian model for those who associate us with the ministry of Bethany Bible 
Church.  For that reason, we will feel free to speak to you if either dress or conduct is deemed 
inappropriate. 
 
DRESS: 
Modest attire is expected; no spaghetti straps, halter tops, or skirts (long skirts are ok). Shorts 
should be “finger tip length” or longer. 
 
Hats or T-shirts with offensive language will not be allowed.  Appropriate corrective measures 
will be required for anyone wearing such clothing.  
 
Gang related apparel or appearance will not be allowed. 
 
CONDUCT: 
Workers should take special care to be attentive and engaged for the entirety of the VBS 
day. Crew Guides and Assistants are encouraged to participate actively in each station with 
the children.  
 
If you have any problems, talk to your leader first. If you cannot work it out with them, talk 
to the VBS Director or Kids Pastor. The VBS office will know where to find them. Please do not 
let problems go on. Deal with them as soon as you can! 
 
Language that is derogatory or offensive will not be tolerated.  Workers are expected to 
speak appropriately to the children and respectfully to their fellow workers at all times. 
 
Those who smoke are asked not to smoke on the church campus. 

TECHNOLOGY USE: 
Cell phones and other electronics must be silenced and hidden from view unless they are 
being used in a ministry function or an emergency.  
 
Any music played at VBS should be appropriate for a church setting. (Official VBS music is 
preferred.) 
 

Smart Phones and Tablets running the Bible Buddy App are encouraged at 
appropriate times. 
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